
 
25th July 2020 

Dear Parishioners,  

 

Peace be with you,  
 

I am pleased to note that parishioners who are 70 years old above and children who are 12 years and 

below are no longer prohibited from attending Masses (based on the latest Majlis Keselamatan Negara 

guidelines.)   However,  we need to continue to comply with social distancing and observe good hygiene 

in sanitisation of mass venue after each mass among other SOPs by the Authorities.   
 

We shall continue to use the Parish Hall which can accommodate 140 pax (taking into account that 

family members can sit closer to each other).  Pre-registration / rostering exercise for each mass 

shall continue.  For those who have not registered yourself and family members you can do so 

through our BEC leaders and ministry heads.  You can also call our parish office 05-5458220 to 

register.  Attendance will be on a rotation basis.  You will be pre-informed of the date and time of the 

Mass you have been assigned to attend.  If you are unable to attend on the assigned date or if you are 

feeling unwell, do inform the Parish early.  
 

Effective  1
st
 August 2020, we shall have 1 Sunset Mass on Saturdays and effective 23

rd
 August 2020, we 

shall have  

2 Masses on Sundays 
 

 Saturday  01 August @ 5.30pm -   For those age 70 and above ONLY 
 Sunday      02 August @ 8.00am -   For those above 12 and below 70 
 Saturday  08 August @5.30pm -   For those age 70 and above ONLY 
 Sunday      09 August @ 8.00am -   For those above 12 and below 70 
 Saturday   15 August @ 5.00pm -   Rite of Initiation  
 Sunday      16 August @ 8.00am -   For those above 12 and below 70 
 Saturday   22 August @ 5.30pm    Open for all ages  
 Sunday      23 August    @ 8.00am and 11.00am  Open for all ages  
  

CHECK IN PROCESS 

• Kindly be present 30-45 minutes before Mass.  The RELAs will direct you where to park your vehicle. 

• Wear a face mask at all times  

• Maintain social distancing at all times 

• Please co-operate and follow instructions of volunteers and hospitality ministers. 

• Sanitize your hands before you enter Mass venue 
 

We are working towards the re-opening of RCIA classes, prayer meetings (Catholic Charismatic 

Renewal, devotions) and other spiritual activities in September 2020.  Be on the lookout for coming 

announcements.  Infant Baptism is scheduled to take place every last Sunday of the month effective 

September at the 11am mass.  While, current masses are in English, we hope to have masses in BM, 

Tamil and Chinese as time progresses. 

 

Let us continue to pray for the end of the pandemic so that we can return to living and to communal 

worship as we did without restrictions.  In the meantime, let us also stay safe (social distancing, good 

personal hygiene and wear a mask in public) and healthy.  We also ask for the intercessions of Our 

Mother of Perpetual Help.   
 

Looking forward to seeing you again,  
 

In Him there is fullness of Redemption 

Rev. Fr. Patrick Massang, CSsR 

Parish Priest  


